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Attention: Dr. Brain H.Y. Chung 

 

Dear Brian 

 

It is excited that you plan to start a training program in Clinical Genetics in Hong Kong. Through 

our intense interaction over the past few years, I am convinced that you are qualified to 

conduct the training program. There are a good number of well-trained and engaged 

geneticists. Clinical Genetics practices in Hong Kong are of high quality and up to date.  

 

I reviewed your proposal for the training program. It is very comprehensive with clearly stated 

aims and methods, covering widely about teaching, practicing, and research. The only 

comment that I can give is for Biochemical Genetics. Geneticists need to take care of patients 

with inborn errors of metabolism. Therefore, besides knowledge in Biochemical Genetics, 

Geneticists need to interact with other specialist and intensive care doctors to conduct patient 

care. 

 

I strongly support your application, and wish its approval soon. 

 

Yours 

 

 

Wuh-Liang Hwu (Paul), M.D., Ph.D. 
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